
 CHAPTER 1 PART 4. PRIVACY 
 
The Shelton Housing Authority is strongly committed to protecting the privacy of people 
dealing with the agency to the greatest degree practical. There are numerous federal privacy 
laws, regulations, notices, and other requirements that the Housing Authority follows to 
the greatest degree practical. Details about these requirements are set forth in PIH Notice 
2015-06 and any ensuing publications. The Shelton Housing Authority will educate all its 
employees who have access to personally identifiable information (PII) and/or Sensitive 
Personally Identifiable Information about these requirements and expect them to 
appropriately manage and safeguard the information. Employees will also be trained on the 
proper disposition of said information. 
 
Please refer to the EIV Security Policy found in Chapter 4 Part 3 for more detailed 
information. 
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